
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CITY CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)  

Minutes of February 12, 2016 
 

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Nuri Simmons- President  
Mia Gooden- Vice President of Governance 
Brooke Jefferson- Roundtable Coordinator 
Johnny Ogene- Diversity Coordinator 
Jina Walker- Recruitment Coordinator 
 
ABSENT MEMBERS 
Zakiyyah Wearen- Social Activities Coordinator 
Gloribelise Merced- Vice President of Events 
 
ADVISORS PRESENT 
Lisa Ekiert- SEGA Advisor  
Greg Wilson- SEGA Advisor 
 
GUESTS 
Yomary Malave- Society of Survivors Club President 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:02 pm. 
 
APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES 
The meeting minutes of January 29th 2016 were reviewed and approved. 
 
SPEAK TO SEGA 

  The President of Society of Survivors club has been diligently working on their fundraising, the club has raised 
$379.00 in one week.  Ms. Malave is requesting financial assistance with purchasing club shirts for the Society of 
Survivors executive team and regular member shirts. The club is currently operating with no budget. The SEGA 
team and Society of Survivors are in collaboration with raising water bottles to send to Flint Michigan, while 
awaiting clarification for the Leadership Certificate program and hours earned for cases of water.   

   
NEW BUSINESS 
SEGA President has made a motion to change the SEGA meeting times and planning dates.  Motioned by  
Ms. Walker and seconded by Ms. Gooden, the vote was unanimous.  The date for the new SEGA meeting time  
will be every Monday starting on March 7th from 12pm-12:50pm in room 4146 at the Damon City Campus.  The 
SEGA Team will still meet on 2.26.16 for one more Friday meeting.  Planning meeting for April, will be held on 
Friday March 11th and planning for May will be held on April 8th. 
 
The first planning meeting will be held on March 11th from 12-1pm in room 4146 at the Damon City Campus.  
 
Blood drive, Monday February 22nd from 11-3pm on the 4th floor in room 4013 
Elections packet will need to be reviewed by the end of February.  Elections packet will be available in March 
and elections will be held in May. 
 
 
 
 
 



ADVISOR REPORT 
Mr. Wilson: Great Valentine’s Day event, you guys were great. He loves how everyone came together even 
though there were many events going on at the same time.  He has seen a few people on the microphone that 
have not used it before, good job!  Also good job on the recruitment for the blood drive, keep up the good work!! 
 
Mrs. Ekiert: Agrees with everything Mr. Wilson has said.  She hopes the SEGA team enjoys the break next week! 
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:44pm 
 
Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant  


